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ACC Iowa Supports Full Funding for Iowa State Courts

[bookmark: _GoBack]Once again, budget cuts are likely to force the Iowa State Courts to cut hours and reduce staff.  The continued failure to provide adequate funding to the Iowa courts adversely affects all Iowans, including the state’s businesses. Iowa businesses will likely experience more delays having contracts enforced and nuisance lawsuits dismissed.  The Iowa chapter of the Association of Corporate Counsel (ACC Iowa) supports full funding for the Iowa courts because courts are a key component of the infrastructure that is necessary for the survival of any Iowa business.  A poor judicial infrastructure also makes Iowa less competitive in retaining businesses and attracting new business. 
